
269

147, 654 - 2 -

Ottawa, 25th September, 1903.

Dear Mr.White:-
In reply to your letter of 19th instant dealing

with Indian affairs in the Yukon,I have to say that we have

made a certain progress in dealing with the Indians of this

Territory. The Commissioner of the Yukon is giving the

matter his personal attention and is making recommendations

from time to time in connection with the service. I pre-

sume that he will still have to depend upon the officers of

your Department for information and also for action. Your

Department should certainly be reimburse for any issue of

medicines from your stores and I will be glad to receive a

bill for any issues that have been made. The bill should be

certified by your officer and come through Mr.Coagdon's hands.

We have settled all the accounts for surgions

for the past final year except one from Dr.George Madore

which was returned for further detail, and one from Dr.V.E.

Thomas, which was sent back for certificate.

Feb. White, Esq. C.M.G.

mptroller of Dominion Police,

Ottawa

verschieden, Indian affairs, Letterbook,
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